
 
 

 

 

This week is all about creativity and community! 
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Monday 

9/6 

Tuesday 

9/7 

Wednesday 

9/8 

Thursday 

9/9 

Friday 

9/10 

 

Sign Language  
with Sarah 

 
 

 

Cricut Creativity 
with Juanita 

 
 
 

 

Gaga Ball with 
Cheyanne 

 
 

 

Basketball with 
Alec 

 

 

Litterazzi with 
Lena 

 
 

 

   Let’s Learn about: 

Salvi 

Q: What do you do you want to be when you 
grow up? 
A: A policeman because I kind of like them a 
lot. 
 
Q: What do you like about policemen? 
A: They catch bad guys and I’m already a 
policeman, so I guess I like myself. 
 
Q: How long have you been a policeman? 
A: I think 2 or 4 years, I don’t remember 
because it’s been a long time. I started 
working when I was 3 or 4. I was a small 4 and 
then a big 4. My birthday is June 2nd, so it 
takes a long time. 
 
Q: What is the best and worst part of your 
job? 
A: I like to work a lot, but it’s hard to find the 
station when you first start working! 
 
Q: Is it hard to work and go to school? 
A: It’s hard because I have to go back and 
forth. Can you believe that? All day long! 
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Salvi is a kindergartener at our site, he 

works hard and loves his job! 
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Pen Pals  

We wanted to reach out to other Children’s 

Choice communities and make some new friends. 

We began with simple but detailed introductions 

of who we are and what we like. Amelia said “I 

like having a pen pal because it’s fun 

communicating through writing and sometimes 

you get to meet them in person. It is fun making 

new friends!” In the future we hope to continue 

communicating with our pen pals throughout the 

school year. Some ideas we would like to try are 

care packages that have things to represent who 

we are, facetime calls, and meet your pen pal 

field trips. 

Getting Cozy 

in quiet area 

Thanks to our wonderful 

group of helpers, featured in 

our last newsletter, our book 

shelf has become quite 

popular. We decided to 

rebuild our quiet area to 

encourage more of our 

community to relax, read and 

enjoy.  Oliver (7) says “I love 

the bean bags, I wish it was 

giant so it could be my bed!” 

The seating seems to be a hit! 

“It makes it nice to read, it’s 

like a library room in CC.” said 

Hoa (6) 


